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18.01.2017 The workshop will take place at C12.015 from 10.15 to 11.45.

This session will be a workshop on how to communicate what we really mean by using
"sustainability". We will work together to identify traps and obstacles when using "the
term that should not be named" - at least that is what some scientists and especially
journalists say.

In the recent volume of Umwelt-Aktuell Prof. Daniel Fischer and Robin Marwege have
thought about how to reconnect the sustainability discourse to its core content and
how to overcome the critisism of lost meaning or even greenwashing - with this SuCo2

workshop Robin Marwege wants to share some of these ideas and explore new aspects
with you.
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